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Dear Dr. Berry: 

Your personal biographical material has been forwarded to our editorial offices 
here in Hopkinsville, Kentucky, in order that it might be prepared for inclusion 
in ILLINOIS LIVES. 

We attach hereto a copy of it in its edited form as it has been prepared by our 
writers. We call your attention to the individual style used by us in the prep
aration of this biography. It is not an abbreviated statistical record as is used 
by some publishing concerns, neither is it the eulogistic, embellished biography 
used by others. It is a narrative record of a life, written in chronological order 
and in an easily readable and understandable way. As such it will be widely read 
and appreciated. 

Please indicate any desired corrections on this copy, fill in any blank spaces if 
possible, approve it, and return it to us at once. 

,... 

A few months will be required to complete this publication. Its distribution will 
be on a pre-publication reservation basis. In other words, we will print the num
ber of copies that we need to fill our reservation list. It will then be out of 
print. We believe that you will want at least one copy for your library and for 
your own family. Even if you do not care about your own biography you will enjoy 
those of your friends throughout the state. It is a recognition of those who have 
earned it and a valuable historical record for the future. 

As you know, this edition is being prepared under the able direction of lVIr. Clyde 
C. Walton, Supervising EditCJ'.". 

Your state editor, together with the distinguished group who form the Editorial 
Advisory Board have directed our efforts in the selection of those to whom the 
invitations to inclusion have been addressed. Both they and Historical Record Asso
~iation will appreciate your cooperation in making reservations for the number of 
copies that you will want. A reservation blank is enclosed for your convenience. 

Thanking you, we are 

Chester A. Porta, Director 
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